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                    25th June 2019 

 
Year 6 Sports Transition Festival 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Monday 1st July, Year 6 have been invited to take part in a Sports Transition Festival at 
The Duchess’s Community High School, alongside Year 6 pupils from other local schools. 
 
We will be having an early lunch at school before getting the bus to DCHS. We will arrive at 
1pm and return back to school for home time.  
 
The children will have the opportunity to mix with other Year 6 pupils who will be transitioning 
to DCHS, working in mixed school teams to complete a circuit of sporting activities, led by 
Year 7 sports leaders. 
 
Children should wear their uniform to school as usual and will change into PE kit before 
leaving school.   
 
The children will need: 
- Full PE kit  
- Warm, waterproof coat, sun cream, sun hat (depending on the weather) 
- Water bottle  
 
 
The cost of the transport is £2 per child. This is subsidised by the school’s Primary PE 
funding.  Please complete the attached permission slip and return to the school office by 
Thursday 27th June.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Gleghorn 

....................................................................................................................................... 
 

Year 6 Sports Transition Festival – DCHS Alnwick 1.7.19 
 
 
I give permission for my child  ..................................................... to attend the above Sports 
Festival 
 
I enclose £ ………… towards the cost of the transport. 
 
 

Signed: .............................................................................. 
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